
 

 

Jubilee Street – New Build Homes Update 

November 2016 

 

On 1st November 2016 the Local Planning Authority granted planning consent for 

the new homes proposed for development on Jubilee Street car park.  

The council have been consulting with local residents on the proposals for this site 

since August 2015. An application for planning permission was submitted on 2nd 

August 2016 and we are pleased to report that the development will now go ahead 

following the approval received from the Planning Authority.   

The proposal to build on Jubilee Street is part of a wider programme being 

undertaken by the Council. The proposed development will provide 24 affordable 

homes with a mix of 1, 2, 3 and 4 bedroom flats and will include wheelchair 

accessible properties. 

This scheme was approved by the Local Planning Authority under delegated 

authority as the required threshold for an application to be considered by the 

Development Committee was not reached. Only applications receiving twenty or 

more planning objections will go before the Committee. One objection was received 

for the Jubilee Street application. 

Now that planning approval has been received, work can begin on appointing a 

construction company to deliver the homes, with a view to commencing works on-

site in the second half of 2017. We will write to you before then to update you on the 

timetable for the construction phase once a builder has been appointed. 

If you would like to view the consented application and its associated documents, 

you can do so on the council’s website using the following link: 

https://development.towerhamlets.gov.uk/online-applications/ 

  

The planning application number for this scheme is PA/16/02296, from the above 

webpage you can type the planning application number into the search function to 

locate the application.  

 

If you would like to get in touch with Tower Hamlets Homes regarding these 

proposals, please contact Laura Duncan (email: Laura.Duncan@THH.org.uk) on 

0207 364 5015 or Pamela Da Costa (email: Pamela.DaCosta@THH.org.uk). 

 



 

To get in touch with the Project Team, please contact Nazim Rahman or Yasmin Ali 

on 0207 364 5015 (email: council.newbuild@towerhamlets.gov.uk). 

 

 

You can also find further information about this and other new build schemes the 

council is delivering on our website through the web link or QR code below:  

http://www.towerhamlets.gov.uk/lgnl/housing/Building_new_homes_for_local_residents.aspx 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


